
 

Effective Monday July 6, 2020, 
the Tribal Education Office will be  

Closed to the Public. 
 

Appointments to meet with particular 
program staff members may be made 
by calling: (520) 562-3662. 
 

Meetings will be held virtually or over 
the telephone. Clients and other non- 
Tribal Education Employees will not be 
allowed to enter the building due to 
safety reasons and in compliance with 
Employee Protective Measures. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact us at (520) 562-3662. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 


